
Dates to Remember: 
Message from the Principal 

 

PUBLIC EDUCATION AWARD  
 

Last week Ms Rose Martin our School Administration Manager and Mrs 
Daniela Morrison our School Administration Officer received their 
awards at the Strathfield / Canterbury Principal’s Network Award    
Evening. It was a lovely evening where many worthy recipients        
received their awards for their outstanding contribution to Public        
Education and especially to Canterbury South Public School. We are 
so very lucky to have an amazing SASS team. Congratulations!!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BANKSIA ROAD 

I know you are all aware of the tragic circumstances that occurred at 
Banksia Road Public School last Tuesday morning. We are all still in 
deep shock over this incident. What started out as a happy Spring 
morning turned to devastation and then terrible sadness, with news of 
the loss of two Year 3 boys. 

In the face of the sudden and shocking destruction it is a timely       
reminder for parents in our community that the Staff carpark is out of 
bounds AT ALL TIMES for both vehicle and pedestrian access. 
This means that parents ARE NOT to walk their children to and from 
classrooms in the mornings and afternoons via the carpark. Please use 
the footpaths throughout the school. 

I am still astounded at the number of parents that are still parking       

illegally in France Street, putting our children at risk. I will continue to 
call the Rangers in order to ensure we never suffer the heartbreak and 
tragic loss like that of our neighbouring community. 

 

Until next time… 

Daniela Frasca, Principal 

Wednesday 15 November 2017, Term 4 - Week 6 

CSPS CHATTERBOX 

“Think of Others” 

          20 High Street, Canterbury NSW 2193   Phone: 9789 5255   Fax: 9718 8006 

Email: canterburs-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

                           Website: www.canterburs-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  

November 

22 P&C morning meeting 

24 Yr 6 Fun Day 

27 Swim Scheme begins 

  

December 

1 Coffee & Chat 

6 Presentation Day  - CHP 
RSL 

7 Thank you Morning Tea 

8 Carols night 

12 End of Year Picnic 

13 Yr 6 Formal and       

15 Last Day 2017 
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Watson Christmas/New Year 
Card Competition  
 

Each year CSPS students are given the opportunity to 

submit a picture for the Watson Christmas/New Year 

card competition. The winning picture is printed on 

cards that are used for Christmas cards by our local 

member Mr Toy Bourke.  

This year our school was again lucky enough to have 

one of our students win but we also had three other          

finalists.  

Congratulation to Jake K  who was the lucky winner. 

His drawing will be printed on Mr Bourke’s Christmas 

cards.  

Congratulation to the finalists, Max C, Clara S, Olivia T 

who will have their drawings displayed in Tony 

Bourke’s Roselands office until 1 Feb 2018.  

Jake, Max, Olivia and Clara will be presented their 

prizes at a Morning Tea hosted by Chullora Public 

School next Friday 24 November.  

 

 

Music—Count Us In 
 

On  Thursday 2 November, CSPS came together to 

celebrate the joy of music. Parents, teachers and 

friends joined to sing the same   song  at the same 

time with half a million other students across      

Australia!  

The amazing song for 2017 called “Shine Together” 
was written by a NSW Public School student. 

 

Evacuation Drill 
 

Today CSPS students participated in an Evacuation 
Drill.  This is a Department WHS requirement and 
must be completed each term. 

Students gathered with their class teachers and 
moved to the Evacuation point quickly and quietly.  
Well done everyone!  

 

Interrelate 
 

Our stage 3 students took are currently taking part in 
personal health and development programs with     
Interrelate. Students have been learning how to       
increase an awareness of personal safety and       
behaviours whilst also developing an understanding 
of physical changes that will occur as they grow. Our 
4/5M students who took part in the program last 
week were held in high regard by their teacher who 
gave positive feedback about the maturity and re-
spectful nature of students at Canterbury South Public 
School. 6J will complete their program over the next 
two days. 

We also held a family evening workshop for students 
in years 3-6 to complement the information provided 
in class. The families who attended responded       
positively to the experience and expressed interest in 
holding similar sessions in the future. 

 

The CSPS Reverse Christmas 
Tree Appeal  
 

What is a Reverse Christmas Tree?  

This is when students or their families bring a present 
to put under a tree instead of receiving a gift from  
under the tree.  

Where will the gifts be donated?  

This Christmas we would like to give back to the  
community by being involved in The Smith Family Toy 
& Book Appeal. Please help us to support and help 
disadvantaged families and put a smile on their child’s 
face this Christmas.  

How can we do this?  

We are kindly asking CSPS families to bring in a 
wrapped and labelled BOY or GIRL gift of a new toy 
or book ANYTIME BEFORE Carols night on 8       
DECEMBER - Place it under the Reverse Christmas 
tree located in the Office  

ON CAROLS NIGHT- Place your gift under the  
Reverse Christmas tree on Mana Ngurang.  

  



News from the Library 
 

A friendly reminder to our students and their families 

to return all Canterbury South Public School Library 

books this week. Borrowing for the school year has 

ceased in order to complete our 2017 stocktake.       

Students with overdue loans will be issued with a final 

overdue notice that will contain details of payments 

required for missing loans. 

 

Taking enrolments for 2018 
 

We are currently taking enrolments for all students as 
well as students starting Kindergarten in 2018.  

If you have neighbours who are in area for               
Canterbury South PS, who have a child turning            
5 before the end of June 2018 please encourage them 
to enrol now.  

 

 

Swimming Scheme 
 

Just a reminder the Swim Scheme will being on    
Monday 27 November for 5 days.  If you have not paid 
in full, please do so by Monday 20 November. 

 

Gymnastics 
 

This term years 1 to 5 have participated in a free  
gymnastics program funded by a government grant. 
All students enjoyed these sessions and developed 
fundamental gymnastic skills.  

 

 

 

Water                                                                       
Tap water makes the best drink!  

Not only is it thirst quenching, but also contains       
fluoride which helps make teeth stronger. Here’s what 
water has to offer: 

 it is cheap and readily available 

 it doesn’t contain any kilojoules or sugar 

 it encourages optimal function of the body   

 

We should all aim to drink between five to eight cups 
of water a day. In the warmer months it is important to 
keep well hydrated. Always have water available 
when children are active. Encourage them to drink 
water regularly, even in cooler months.  

 

Milk 

Milk is a good source of calcium, which gives children 
healthy bones and teeth. It is recommended that        
children have three serves of calcium rich foods a 
day. A glass of milk, a slice of cheese or a small tub of 
yoghurt, are each considered one serve. 

 

Due to the high energy needs of babies and toddlers, 
reduced-fat milk is not suitable for children aged less 
than two years. However, from the age of two years, 
drinking too much milk can reduce a child’s appetite 
and contribute to excess energy consumption.          
Therefore reduced-fat milk is recommended for        
children two years and over.   

 

Fruit juices 

Many people think fruit juice is a healthy option. While 
fruit juice contains some vitamins, they lack fibre,       
antioxidants and other nutrients found in fruit. Fruit 
juices are high in sugar and energy, often containing 
similar quantities of sugar found in soft drink. Drinking 
large amounts can lead to tooth decay and excess 
energy consumption. Here are some things to          
consider if choosing juice: 

 Limit fruit juices to no more than half a glass per 
day. 

 Too much juice can lead to diarrhoea. 

 Consider diluting juice 50:50 with water to       
reduce the number of kilojoules whilst still         
enjoying the taste of juice. 

 It is easy to drink too much juice. One popper of 
juice is equal in energy to two pieces of fruit. 

 Consider eating a piece of fruit instead. Whole 
pieces of fruit and veggies have amins,            
minerals, antioxidants and fibre, some of which 
are protective factors against some cancers 
and heart disease. 
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http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=pictures+for+live+well+@+school&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mlhd.health.nsw.gov.au%2Fkeepinghealthy%2Fhealth-promotion%2Fchildren%2Flive-life-well-at-school&ei=jXV2VZzhAYOU8
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Bringing together parents, carers and citizens to promote the 

interest of our school and students! 

 
 

 
 

Dear Families, 

 

It’s hard to believe we are approaching the end of 2017. 

What a great year it has been packed with so many fun 

activities. 

For those of you who can make our next P&C meeting, it will 

be held in the morning on Wednesday, 22 November. This is 

our last meeting for the year and we thank every one of our 

parents who have attended and contributed to our range of 

school discussions. A reminder that 2018 brings an opportunity 

for parents to join our P&C Executive team. Joining the team is 

a great way to keep informed, contribute to the quality 

education of your children and make new friends. You also 

get the opportunity to learn new skills and gain a better 

understanding of how the school operates. Please do get in 

touch if interested on what promises to be a rewarding role. 

 

A reminder that the year-end raffle tickets are on sale soon. 

Make sure to look out for the note on how to purchase your 

tickets to win some fantastic gifts. Also don’t forget to save the 

date for our fantastic school Christmas carols on 8 December. 

Have a great week everyone. 

 
P&C Team 
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Christmas celebrations: Join our school Carols on 8 

December 
 

 
 

Get ready for our Christmas carols and join us for this special 

evening. This is a night off for our parents and carers where 

you can sit back and listen to the voices of our beautiful 

children. There will be woodfired pizza, ice cream and drinks 

all outsourced and ready to serve you. Hope you can join us!!! 

 

 
How to contact P&C 

We welcome feedback and ideas from parents. There are a 

number of ways to get in touch with your local P&C team. You 

can either: 

 Come along to a regular P&C Meeting which are hosted 

during the day and evenings to accommodate all busy 

parents. 

 
 Contact us via email at csps.pandc@gmail.com . 

 
 Submit your feedback via hard copy and leave it in the 

P&C box located in the school office. 
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Faiza RM - KA 

Mandukhai E- KD 

Erietta H - 1SP 

Lucie C, Amelia K, Mia Y - 2L 

Rosie M, Sofia R  - 2T 

Aleesa A, Riyadh A, Max C, Frank J, Summer K, Sione M - 3/4S 

Mia G, Tori H  - 4/5M 

 Alexes AI, Thea M - 6J 

Alana D - 1G 

Shaima I, Gabiel K, Aneira Mansell - 1SP 

Marlie HG - 2T 

Chrysaphia S - 3/4M 

Hayato K, Jeremy O - 3/4S 

Elliana B, Madison F  - 4/5M 

 Barbara A, Poura F, Leilani K  - 6J 

 

Clara C, Ella S - KA 

Tilly H - KB 

Mandukhai E, Emma W - KD 

Nathan P - 2L 

Jake B, Tevita L  - 2T 

Arvis A- 1SP 

Zoe F - KA 

Taylen K - 2L 

Mia AI - 3/4J 

Danny S - 3/4S 
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